
From: Mike Trogal 

Sent: 06 July 2017 16:14 

To: Young, Tony  

Cc: David Stebbing; Julia Stebbing 

Subject: RE: Householder application - 2017/3670/P - 71 Fellows Road 

Dear Tony 

With reference to your two queries: 

1. The existing panels (not a garage door) are double skinned white UPVC (with a perimeter 

mahogany sub-frame).  The replacement window will keep the original perimeter mahogany 

sub-frame and the new window will be double glazed in white UPVC frames. 

 

2. Please include the garage conversion in the current application with a note that the 

conversion took place in 1979. 

 

Regards 

Mike 

Mike Trogal  Architect 

 


